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Term 4,  Week 6 
14th November, 2014  

Our gardens are blooming fabulous and are a 
credit to our students, staff and parent 
volunteers who have instigated and 
implemented the beautification of our school 
grounds. Mr McCahon has installed a watering 
system to ensure we are able to keep the 
gardens alive during this very hot and dry 
weather.  Well done everyone! 

 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 

Have a nice weekend  
Kerrel 
 

What’s Cooking in the Canteen 

Volunteers for next week;   
 

Monday 17th November  
 

Amanda Perkins and Mandy Hartin 
Friday 21st November  
Karlie Tongue and Ainslie Hobson. 
 

We will be holding a combined canteen and 
clothing pool meeting in the staff room next 
Friday 21st at 2pm.  All welcome.  If anyone 
wishes to donate suitable fruit  to sell fresh or 
frozen,  please deliver to canteen on Mondays 
or Fridays, eg, oranges, watermelon, or 
grapes. 
 

The weather is getting hot, so let's drink plenty 
of water.  Icy cold bottles available for $1. 
 
 Marion Turner 
Canteen Manager 

YEAR 6 FAREWELL 
 

It has been a long tradition for Year 5 students 
to pay for Year 6 to attend the Year 6 farewell. 
We will be continuing this tradition again this 
year. By popular choice the venue for the Year 
6 farewell will once again be held off site.   
 

It has been decided that the school disco which 
usually follows the farewell will be held at 
school on Wednesday 17th December after 
lunch.  There will be a dance at the farewell 
for Year 5 and 6 students only.  Notes will be 
sent home to all Year 6 and Year 5 students 
shortly with all the details. The farewell will be 
held as planned, on Thursday 11th December 
commencing at 6.00pm. 
 
 
 

 
 

The Girls Cricket quarter final opponent has 
been decided and the girls will play 
Mulimbimby Public School on Monday the 24th 

November at Riverside 9 in Tamworth. 
 

We wish the girls all the best of luck in this 
game and hope they can progress to the last 6 
in the state to play in Newcastle in early 
December. 
 

Looking toward presentation night, I am asking 
parents of students who participated in 
Tamworth Zone and North West teams to put 
together a list of all the sports that their 
children participated in and at what level for 
school this year. This is to cross reference my 
lists, help with the decision of sportsperson of 
the year, and to ensure that all students get the 
correct certificates at presentation night. 
Please return to me by Monday 1st  
December.  
 
David Lewis 

 
 
 

MESSAGE FROM THE PRINCIPAL 



CHARITY DAY 2014 
 

 

 

Lunchtime activities in the 

Library 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



NOTELINK 
 

Notes sent home in the past week; 
 

 PSSA Girls Cricket Knockout 

 
BUNNINGS Barbecue 

Next Friday 21st, helpers are needed please, 
from 9am-3pm.  Just an hour of your time 
would be greatly appreciated.  Remember 
fundraising proceeds help with resources for 
your children.   Please contact  
 

Donna Murphy on 0418 667 202. 

November   2014 

Monday  Tuesday  Wednesday  Thursday  Friday 

17 
Clothing Pool 
9.00-10.00am 

18 19 20 21 

Bunnings BBQ 

24 

Clothing Pool 
9.00-10.00am 

 

Girls Cricket 

25 26 27 28 
Captains 

Speeches11.30 
 

Clothing Pool  
1.40-2.40pm 

 

Assembly  
2.40pm 

 

K Red item 
 

Chess final Sat 29 

Collegians Junior Rugby League Football 
Club 

 

2015 Junior Rugby League registrations are now 
open for New and Returning Players.  Cost is is 
$100 including insurance, socks and shorts.  
Sibling discounts available.  
 

Payment can be made by credit card online 
during the registration process.  For Direct 
Deposit please call Lucinda Milsom 0408 676 
671 for bank details. Cash or cheque payments 
can be made at our Registration Day in early 
2015,details to come. 
  

Any questions please contact Tim Milsom 0429 
667 671 or Mary Jane Gavin 0427 701 708. 
Register online:  
 

https://reg.sportingpulse.com/v6/regoform.cgi?
aID=111&pKey=a2022ec74e33a3f3fd7bfa493
64268df&cID=75989&formID=41072 
 

Tim Milsom 
President 

TAMWORTH BASEBALL Inc (TBI) 
 

Tamworth Baseball Inc (TBI) is working with 
our local baseball clubs to introduce baseball 
to schools and  students.  We are looking to 
run a 6 week (5 rounds plus a final) 
tournament between schools in the 
Tamworth region, being run on Saturday 
mornings from the 2nd May to 13th June 
2015 between 8.45-11.30am. 
 

There will be 3 divisions: 
Primary  
Years 1-3:  Aussie T-ball—8.45–9.30am 
Primary  
Years 4-6: T-ball—8.45-9.45am 
High School    
Live Ball—10.00-11.30am 
 

Please direct expression of interest  
or questions  to:  
 

Renae Madams 
Tamworth Baseball Inc & Cougars Baseball 
Club Publicity Officer 
0423 634 119 
 

cougarsbaseballclub@hotmail.com 


